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Palm Bay

www.palmbayflorida.org

Nicole Sealy
2602 E. Livingston St.

Orlando, F1 32803

We are sending you this letter in response to your request on Feb. 14, 2024 for a formal letter stating the
conditions of providing service to a specific property in Brevard County with parcel IDs 30-37-09-00-500,
30-37-08-HF-500, 30-37-17-HF-1, and 30-37-16-00-1.

Please note that this portion of the City is undergoing significant development and conditions may change
in the future. The City does not currently have capacity for commercial fire flow demands in this area nor
any additional sewer capacity. Various projects are being coordinated to accommodate the growth including
water main and force main installations and the construction and expansion of a new water reclamation
facility.

It is the intent of the City to serve this property with water and sewer services with the understanding of the
aforementioned conditions.

Lyt o, 1) ] 2024

Thank you,

Daniel R. Cardona, P.E.

Palm Bay Utilities

Engineer I1

Office: 321-952-3410 Ext. 7076

Cell: 321-474-8373
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